Dear [Student/Students],  
  
It’s time to take part in the National Student Survey (NSS) 2023! Whether your time at St George’s has been great, or you feel there are aspects that could be improved, use this unique opportunity to confidentially give your views on the time spent on your course at St George’s and tell us what you really think.   
  
Your opinions do matter and will help improve the experience of future students at St George’s. We used the NSS feedback from previous students:   
· To strengthen student-staff partnership through the Student Advisors initiative  
· To improve facilities such as the Curve Lecture Theatre and the Student Life Centre.   
· To increase access to the library by extending opening hours  
· To expand careers support available  
· To increase study spaces on campus   
· To strengthen avenues for hearing and responding to students’ feedback through Unitu and Student-Staff Committees  
 Course Directors to add bullet points about local-level changes 


NSS results are publicly available through the Discover Uni undergraduate course search and are a valuable source of public information about higher education. Prospective students, their families and advisors use this information to make their decisions of where and what to study. So we want you to give your views!  
  
As a thank you for your time and feedback, by completing the NSS 2023, you also get a chance to win one of the 5 prizes of £200 each!  
  
Fill in the NSS 2023 now at www.thestudentsurvey.com  
  
  
With best wishes,  
[Course Director]  

